
Thursday, March 14, 2024 Announcements 
 

 Attention students grades 8 to 11: the yearbook portrait pages have been posted 
outside the office. Please locate your name and photo, and submit any corrections to 
Ms. Uphoff.  If you don't see your photo, and you want to be in the yearbook this year, 
please speak to office staff for more information. 

 

 Attention Junior Ultimate. A team meeting has been called for this Friday, March 15th 
at 1:15pm in Room 273. Uniforms and required paperwork will be distributed. All forms 
must be returned to Ms. Dishaw on April 2nd to be eligible to play the season opening 
game. 
 

 Attention all Senior Ultimate athletes. Uniforms and required paperwork will be 
distributed at our team meeting this Friday, March 15th at 8:30am in Room 273. To 
be eligible to play in the season opening tournaments, all paperwork must be 
completed and returned to Ms. Dishaw on April 2nd. 

 

 Do you love playing basketball for fun? If you do, join the Argyle Basketball League! 
Starting after spring break, it is a 5v5 league for all grades, and anyone can join! Sign-
ups are all around the school, and games are during lunch and possibly right after 
school! 

 

 Calling all argyle sports fans.  The argyle senior boys rugby team will continue their 
2024 campaign this afternoon against Whistler Secondary at the Lucas Centre.  Make 
the most of the early dismissal and good weather and get down to watch the team and 
show your piper pride, kick off is 4pm! 

 

 Today and tomorrow are early dismissals at 1:15pm.  Other schools are in session 
until 3:00pm, and students must not visit other schools. 

 
 


